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IRESS statement on share divestment by ASX 
 
IRESS (IRE.ASX) acknowledges the announcement by ASX Limited (ASX) of 25 February 2019 regarding              
the sale of its shareholding in IRESS.  
 
IRESS chief executive Andrew Walsh said: “The ASX has been an IRESS shareholder since our initial public                 
offering in 2000. Since that time we have continued to maintain and grow our Australian business in trading,                  
market data and wealth, while also growing into a strong and diversified international technology company. 
 
“We thank the ASX for its support over many years.”  
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About IRESS 
IRESS designs, develops and delivers technology for the financial services industry. IRESS is listed on the 

Australian Securities Exchange (IRE.ASX) with operations in Australia, New Zealand, the United Kingdom, 

South Africa, Canada, and Asia.  
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